
My CD-ROM/DVD-ROM drive isn’t recognized by Windows Vista anymore after having 

installed the ARCSOFT software suite. 

 

Solution: You must download and install the ARCSOFT patch, available at the following 

address: 

 

http://www.arcsoft.com/downloads/patch/ArcSoft_Vista_Update.exe 

 

 

 


